
 
29th November 2024 

Dear Families,  
 
It has been a lovely week for Team Binstead in the run up to the start of December. This week I have   
continued to be busy showing potential new families around for next year, and enjoying every moment of 
showing how proud we are of Team Binstead around the school. I have had the pleasure of having       
already shown round more than 30 families, and a few more to come in the following weeks before 
Christmas too.  
 
A HUGE shout out this week to our Christmas Play club who have been working so, so hard on learning 
all their lines, and getting everything ready to tell the story alongside the rest of the school.  We are just 
getting sorted with how to organise the tickets etc, so please bear with us a little longer to organise 
this.  When they do come out, remember there are three performances, Wednesday 18th in the afternoon 
(this is the best one to bring younger children along to if needed), Wednesday 18th in the evening, and 
Thursday 19th in the evening too.  We will initially offer parents the opportunity to purchase (for a small 
charge) TWO tickets per family (this can be one for two different performances, or two for the same one, 
it is up to you.)  Once we know everyone who would like tickets, has them, we will then open up the   
opportunity for families to purchase further tickets, this is often on a first come, first served basis.  You 
will appreciate I am sure, that we are limited to how many children and adults are in the hall at any one 
time.  ALL attendees MUST have a ticket, therefore children are unable to come in with you as an       
additional person, even if they sit on your lap (unless they have a ticket of course).  Our Fire Safety rules 
are very strict and important as I am sure you will know. 
 
This week has seen Sporting success on both the football pitch and for Indoor Athletics.   Firstly, last   
Friday you will remember our Under 11 team played a home match against Newport Cof E Primary.  Af-
ter a well fought match, the final score was 1 - 1 and we now await to see if we are through to the   
knockout stages of the tournament. Well done to the team, they were fantastic! 
This week on Wednesday, two Football teams headed to Queensgate.  The Under 9s team continued their 
excellent form with a 5 -0 win, and the Under 11 Girls won their match 4 - 0 to go through to the next 
round of the cup.  Well done Team Binstead, we are very proud of you all. Our Year 3 and 4 indoor     
athletics team performed superbly yesterday. There were some very impressive individual performances 
and as a team managed to finish 3rd - missing out on 2nd place by just 10 points. Well done everyone. 
 
This week we also had a very exciting delivery! The Friends of Binstead (with a special mention to   
Gemma, our resident artist who has done an AMAZING job!) have provided us 
with the most INCREDIBLE post box for the school.  This is going to live in our 
foyer area (inside the school doors) for the children to post their Christmas Cards 
to their friends in from             Monday.  Please can you support them to clearly 
write their friends' names on the envelopes, and also ensure they write the correct 
year group on the       envelope too.  This will very much help us to get them to 
the correct         children :) Please can we also ask that no food items are put into 
the envelopes due to allergies.  Many thanks for your support with this.   I know 
many of the children have already seen and commented on what a wonderful post 
box it is, and thank you so much to everyone who made it happen.  
 
Have a great weekend everyone!  
 
With very best wishes,  
 
Mrs Rebecca Chessell 
 

 



Cheese, Beans or Cheese and Beans Jacket potato, tomato pasta, yoghurt and fruit available daily 

;; 

If your child is absent from school, please email or phone the office by 9.30am .               

Telephone calls must be confirmed in writing within 7 days or the absence will be coded 

as unauthorised. 

Children arriving between 8:55 and 9:15 will be coded as ‘Late’. Arrivals after 9:15 are  

coded as an ‘unauthorised absence’ for the session. 

If they have a medical appointment and are going to be late, please also let us know and 

tell us if they would like a school meal ordered. 

Attendance 21.11.24—27.11.24 

EYFS:  93%                        Year 1:  94.7% 

Year 2: 93.4%                       Year 3:  90.7% 

Year 4: 95%                         Year 5: 98.3% 

Year 6: 94.5%         Whole School       95.73% 

Whole School Target:  97% + 

Total learning lost due to lateness—  4 hour 16 minutes 

 Week 2 

menu 

Monday Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

  

Thursday 

  

Friday 

Option 1 

  

Veggie           

Supreme  

Pizza 

Beef  

Bolognaise 

Roast Pork Chicken and 

Vegetable 

Pie 

Fish fingers  

Option 2 

  

Vegetable 

Fajita 

Chinese  

Vegetable 

Noodles 

Winter           

Vegetable 

Hotpot 

Macaroni 

Cheese 

Quorn        

Dippers 

Dessert Crunchy 

Chocolate 

Mousse 

Apple and 

Cinnamon 

Sponge 

Fruits of the 

Forest Jelly 

Chocolate 

Cookie 

Orange 

Sponge  

Pudding 



 

Fill the jar fundraiser

 

 

We are now under way with  

a fun little ongoing fundraiser... 

 

Collect one of the cute little jars from the       

office & fill it with silver coins or even a note   

You can get £1.95 of 5ps in one jar as an  

example. 

 

It's been suggested you set your child a  

challenge or chore & once completed, some 

pennies go in the jar for Friends of Binstead 

Sadly, due to a lack of donations, the pre-loved jumper sale 

today has been cancelled.  Hopefully donations over the 

weekend will enable Tuesday’s sale to go ahead as planned. 

If you have any out-grown Christmas jumpers at home, we 

would be very pleased to receive them. 



Tickets have gone out,  

plenty more available from the office if you would like them 

 

Christmas Raffle 




